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Merry Christmas! Becenoro PisgBa!

Hexalt HapoayeHHA manoro Icyca Ta
no4yatok Hosoro PoKy npuHecyTb Bam
PaAiCTb HOBOrO XUTTA Ta YCNiXiB Y BCiX
Bawux ocobmnctmx Ta cninbHUX cnpasax.

May the birth of baby Jesus and the
start of a new year bring the joys of
new life and success in your personal
and community endeavours.

Warm wishes for the season,
from the Board of Directors & Administration of SVI.

Join us at MALANKA on January 17

It's been a few years, but the St. Vlad's
Malanka we know and look forward to is back,
and we can't wait. Enjoy favourite traditions,
fellowship, carolling with Folk Camp, a
delicious dinner at harvest tables, a vocal
presentation by the male quartet "Akord" from
Ternopil, and then ring in the new year by
dancing to the music of "Orly." Sip our
signature cocktail and browse the silent
auction items during our pre-dinner reception.

Please join us on Friday, January 17, 2020.
Tickets are $125 and include wine with dinner

ManaHKa 2020

3anpowyemo Bac Ha 3ycTpiy HoBoro PoKy
33 HapPOAHUM KaneHaapem, n'atHuua, 17
ciyHa 2020 p. 3 NPMEMHICTIO BiACBATKYMTE
TpaauLiiHe CBATO Y rapHOMY TOBAapPUCTBI,
3i CMa4yHOO BeYepeto 3a 4OBIMMMU
CTO/1aMM, 3 BECENOLO KoNaaot 3 “©onk
Kemn”, nig, niceHHy rapmoHito Bigomoro
KBapTeTy “Akopa” 3 TepHONOAA; TAHUEM
3yCTPiHbTE HOBMM PiK Nig, My3UKYy rypTy
“Opnun”. Mepepn TpaauLiiHOO BeYepeto
noTiwTe cebe CBATKOBMMM KOKTEMIAMM
Ta NepernaHbTe LiKaBi pedi, BUCTaBAEHI



and two drink tickets. ONA TUXOTO ayKLioHY.

Sponsorship opportunities are available and B uiHy KBUTKa 3a $125 BXOAMTb BapTiCTb
silent auction items are welcome. BMHA Ha CTOAI Ta ABa KBUTKU Ha HaNUTKW.
Tickets can be purchased at KBUTKN MOXKHa 3aMOBUTK OHNAIH
www.stvladimir.ca/malanka, or by contacting www.stvladimir.ca/malanka,

us at svi@stvladimir.ca or 416-923-3318 e/1IeKTPOHHOIO NOLUTOI0

x.101. svi@stvladimir.ca a6o 3a TenedpoHom

416-923-3318 x.101.

Visit our website @ www.stvladimir.ca

Good things are happening at SVI.

Renew your membership or become a new member today.
www.stvladimir.ca/membership or drop by our office.

2019 is coming to an end. Please
consider St. Vladimir Institute when
you make your year-end donations.

Your visionary donation can do any number of
positive things:
® improve and expand our cultural and
educational programming
® improve our facilities for student residents

® enhance our library resources

® increase available funds for student
scholarships

® provide long-term financial stability for our operations

® create a base for our redevelopment plans.

Donations can be made online through CanadaHelps.org by clicking here.
Additional donation options can be viewed on our website by clicking here.
Charitable donation receipts will be issued. Reg. No. 11920-4451-RR0001.

Thank you.
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You received this newsletter because you have had contact with SVI in the past. If you
don't wish to receive further communications, please forward this email to
executivedirector@ stvladimir.ca with the word "Unsubscribe" in the subject line.

Follow Us:


http://www.stvladimir.ca
https://www.stvladimir.ca/membership
https://www.canadahelps.org/en/charities/st-vladimir-institute/
https://www.stvladimir.ca/donate
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